
MEMORANDUM 
 
Date:  May 4, 2020 
 
To:  Coppell Rambler 
 
From:  Cayce Lay, Budget Manager 
  City of Coppell 
 
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing 
  Coppell Crime Control and Prevention District 
 
 
Please publish the following Notice of Public Hearing on May 8, 2020: 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED 2020-2021 BUDGET 

COPPELL CRIME CONTROL AND PREVENTION DISTRICT 
 
 
The Coppell Crime Control and Prevention District Board of the City of Coppell will hold a PUBLIC 
HEARING on Tuesday, May 26, 2020, at 5:30 p.m., at 255 E. Parkway Blvd, Coppell, TX, to receive 
public comment concerning the Proposed 2020-2021 budget. Due to the rapidly evolving COVID-
19 situation, letters and emails may be submitted by any citizen of the City wishing to express his 
or her opinion. Comments will be read into the record during the public hearing portion of the 
meeting. Letters may be addressed to the City of Coppell – Finance Department, 255 E. Parkway 
Boulevard, Coppell, TX 75019, by email at finance@coppelltx.gov, or by calling the Finance 
Department at 972-304-3691. This meeting will be live streamed on the city’s website at 
www.coppelltx.gov. A copy of the proposed budget will be available online and by request. 
 
 
Please include our standard Public Notice for ADA Compliance as well.  Please feel free to contact 
me if you have any questions or need additional information.  I can be reached at 
clay@coppelltx.gov.  Thank you. 
 
 


